VIC VYAUI

GOVERNOR JOHN A. BURNS TROPHY

Trophy: Donated by the State of Hawaii in 1968 — John A. Burns, Governor
Dedicated for: First Boat to Finish — Class A, Elapsed Time
Notes: The letter of acceptance, on behalf of Governor Burns, refers to Class B, al-

though the trophy has always been awarded to Class A or its equivalent. Also,
the letter is addressed to Jack Millar of the Napili Kai Beach Club. Mr. Millar,
an ex-Vancouverite, was instrumental in convincing people that the Vic-Maui
race should be an ongoing event.
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Mr. J. C. Millar
Napili Kai Beach Club
Napili Bay, Maui, Hawaii

- Dear Mr. Millar:

Governor Burns will be happy to donate the trophy for
the Class "B" event. Brigadier General Francis R. Boyles
is having the inscription engraved on the trophy and will
be in touch with you as soon as it is ready.

In regard to your invitation for the Governor to make
the address of welcome at your awards luau, you may wish to
write to him directly. '

Best wishes for a most successful event.

Sincerely,

WMWM\

Shelley M. Mark
SMM:aeh



